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Massaway thanks Christmas party volunteers

KEITH MASSAWAY,
DIRECTOR, UNIT IIT

We just finished with our
area children’s Christmas party.

Bridgett Sorenson and I had a
wonderful time with all the chil-
dren who came to eat, play and
see Santa. This day is always
one of my favorites. I would like
to thank all the volunteers and
helpers who worked so hard. A
thank you also goes out to the
Kewadin Shores staff, YEA,
cake makers and our family and
friends.

The board continues to hold
off on passing the budgets for
next year. I am comfortable with
them now but many board mem-
bers are not. I will not accept the
argument that we have not had
an opportunity to review because
we have. We have reviewed
them several times. I hope by the
time this article gets to you all
of the budgets are approved and

St. Ignace Christmas party. Above, a youth visits with Santa and right, children and parents wait in line.

implemented.

May everyone have a merry
Christmas and a happy new year.
Spread cheer and happiness

wherever you go. Thank you for
all the phone calls and e-mails.
Keith Massaway
702 Hazleton St.

St. Ignace, MI 49781
kmassaway @msn.com
(906) 643-6981



